1971, May 14.

¥re. Jim Mull,
P. O, Box 3201
Eugene, Oregen 97403

Dear Mye Mull:

Thank you for accepting my collect long distance call.

I did veceive, on May 12, the packageyou had mailed sy 5, as
you saide It was in good nd%ion and the meteorites
carefully packed. (ne comer is breaking off one piece tut
I'do not object to that, as T know how fragile these meteorites
210,

How pleage invoice me for these and gend a refund of any
balance of the $460,00 I sent you. T wish to conelude the
transaction and :!.f 1 am not going to get meteorites I need and
deserve the money I szo cominge

Thanks for all your trouble and writing, bui let us get
this over w‘th. I have Been worried and felt imposed on long
enoughe :

Tours sigcemly,



